
 

 
 
May 14, 2024 
 
 
 
RE: Award IFB 2023-LairdPL008 Health Science Education Center Parking Lot 
Construction 
 
 
The contract for Health Science Education Center Parking Lot Construction 
 has been awarded to C.E. Marler & Associates Inc.. 
 
We appreciate your interest in Kilgore College and the dedication of the 
individuals in your organization who prepared your proposal. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, you may contact me at the telephone number 
or email listed below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Betsy Hansard 
 
 
Betsy Hansard   
Director of Procurement Services & 
Strategic Support 
 
Kilgore College 
108 Choice St. 
Kilgore, TX 75662-3204 
Office: (903) 983-8105 
 
Email: bhansard@kilgore.edu 
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